
South Carolina 
Bankers Association

VIA E-Mail

October 6, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Due to the extreme flooding and other weather related conditions the last few days, a 
number of our banks throughout the state, particularly from Columbia to the coast, are 
unable to open some of their branches. Some of the smaller banks may have not been 
unable to open at all. I also understand that you declared a state of emergency for the 
South Carolina on October 1, 2015.

As such I respectfully request, pursuant to S.C. Code § 53-5-55, that you issue an order 
declaring all days during the existence of the state of emergency to be declared legal 
holidays.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter and please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Sincerely

Fred L. Green, III 
CEO and President
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